
 

 
Sensitivity: General/Internal 

Timber Creek Regional High School Home & School Council 
501 Jarvis Road, Erial, NJ  08081 

 
Who is the Timber Creek Home and School Council?  The Timber Creek Home and School Council (HSC) 
is an organization of both teachers and parents working together to achieve a better educational environment 
for all of the students at Timber Creek High School.  Joining does not obligate you to attend the meetings or 
volunteer for any of the activities.  However, we are always looking for new ideas, would welcome your help 
and invite you to attend any and all meetings.   
 
Why should I join the Timber Creek HSC and where do my membership dues go?  All HSC activities 
are paid for by a combination of membership dues and fundraising profits.  When you join the Timber Creek 
HSC, you financially help to support the following: 

2 Student Appreciation Days (snack giveaways)  Teacher & Staff Appreciation Days 
 Junior Ring Breakfast      Senior Picnic and gift 
 Senior Breakfast      Scholarships 
 100 Day Party        
 
What can I do to help?  We typically need food donations and volunteers to help with various activities.  
Please check any way you would be willing to help. 

□ Daytime Event Volunteer   □ Evening Event Volunteer 
 
This year we are also looking to bring in new members to hold seats on our board.  We have parents that 
graduated last year and a few that will be graduating out at the end of the 2020-2021 school year.  We will 
need to fulfill these seats on the board.  The positions are:  President, V-President, Secretary, Treasury, 
Fundraising, Council of Schools Rep, Spirit Wear, Correspondence, Hospitality, and Membership.   

 
What is the cost of Membership?  The Annual Membership Dues are only $10.00 per family. You can make 
your payment by one of 3 ways: (if you choose to send money by #2 or #3 – please send email to our HSC 
account - TimberCreekHSC@gmail.com with your name, phone number, student’s name and grade level) 

1. Checks can be mailed in and should be made payable to Timber Creek HSC. (please attach form below) 

2. Cash App us at $TCHSC  
3. Venmo our Vice President Lisa Ardron at @Lisa-Ardron  

 
PLEASE SEND BACK THE ENTIRE FORM WHETHER YOU CHOOSE TO VOLUNTEER FOR SOMETHING OR NOT 

DO NOT DETACH 
2020-2021 Timber Creek HSC Family Membership Form 

 
**PLEASE PRINT CLEARLY** 

 
Parent/Guardian’s Name: ____________________________________ Phone #: _____________________ 

Parent/Guardian’s E-mail: ____________________________________________________________________ 

Student’s Name: _______________________________________________________ Grade: ___________ 

                         _______________________________________________________ Grade: ___________ 

Mailing Address: ___________________________________________________________________________ 

 

PLEASE RETURN THIS FORM NO LATER THAN OCTOBER 31, 2020 
Check out our FACEBOOK page:  TimberCreek HSC 

or  
Email Us @:  TimberCreekHSC@gmail.com 

mailto:TimberCreekHSC@gmail.com

